
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

After the Easter holidays PE will take place on a Thursday for both Orange and Yellow 

class. 

On Thursday’s please send your child into school wearing their PE Kit and please ensure 

any earrings are removed before they come into school. 

Please note your child’s PE kit must consist of the following: 

 a plain white t-shirt 

 plain black shorts/leggings/jogging bottoms  

 a school cardigan/jumper/fleece to keep warm.  
 
Children will also need to bring plimsols to change into once they are in school.  
 
PLEASE DO NOT SEND YOUR CHILD INTO SCHOOL WEARING SPORTS CLOTHING 
WITH LOGO’S/BRANDS AS THIS IS NOT PART OF OUR PE UNIFORM. 
 
Many Thanks 
Mrs A Willis 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


